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~ENTEREDKieling, John, NMENV 

From: pi2the3rd@mail.com 

Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 2:29 PM 

To: Kieling, John, NMENV 

Subject: LANL Open Burn Permit 


As a concerned citizen supporting the National Laboratories in New Mexico, I have heard something very 

disturbing. It is my understanding that NMED wants to prohibit open burning at Los Alamos National 

Laboratory. This is intolerable. Los Alamos does critical national security work that requires this ability to 

help protect our country. Please stand up for Los Alamos so it does not fall into the same crippled 

position as Sandia National Lab. The information provided in the NMENV website appears terribly 

erroneous. It also appears that the exact same letter has been submitted repeatedly by different 

individuals. 


Thank you. 

Concerned American in New Mexico 
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